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Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: NEU INDUSTRIAL ACTION
You will no doubt be aware from media coverage that one of the biggest teaching unions, the NEU, has declared strike action by its members. This follows a formal ballot of members which closed last week. The strike action is planned to take place on Wednesday 1st February, Tuesday 28th February, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March.

The NEU said in a statement: "The ballot is a result of failure by the secretary of state in England and the employers in Wales to ensure enough money is available to pay a fully-funded increase in pay for teachers which at least matches inflation, and which begins to restore lost pay."
I am therefore writing now to give you as much notice as possible that school is likely to be closed to ALL pupils on these days as all our teachers belong to the NEU.

I recommend that you start to make alternative childcare arrangements for these dates.
I apologise about the potential disruption to you and to your child’s education. I care very deeply about our dedicated, hard-working staff and am committed to providing a safe working environment and high standard of education to all our pupils. I will work closely with our staff and union representatives to keep up to date with the situation and I will inform you of the final arrangements as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact me directly by phone, email or via the school office. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Aldridge
